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NYSTRS Board to Meet December 17 
ALBANY, N.Y. (December 15, 2021) — The New York State Teachers’ Retirement System 

Board will meet Friday, December 17 at 11 a.m. on the topic of Environmental, Social and Governance 
(ESG) matters. 

Board and committee meetings are open to the public. However, portions of all sessions, where 
permitted by law, may be held in executive session. 

The meeting will be conducted virtually via Webex. Should you wish to attend the open session of 
the Board meeting, please contact Heidi Brennan at heidi.brennan@nystrs.org for login information. 
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